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Effective December 31, 2022

Attorney
Curtis Bonner

will retire from the practice of 
law and close the Harlingen  
law office, Bonner & Bonner.

During January & February 2023, the office at 103 S. Third St. 
will be open Mon-Fri, 9 a.m. - 12 noon

for clients to pick up their files.

If you were a Bonner & Bonner client and would like your 
file(s), contact us as soon as possible, (956) 423-9152.

It has been a privilege to serve the legal needs of clients
in the Rio Grande Valley for the past 65 years.

On behalf of the Bonner family and our staff, thank you. 

Bonner & Bonner
103 S. Third Street, Harlingen, TX 78550


